
 European Fencing Confederation

Confédération Européenne d’Escrime

                  
                 17.02.2011

Information Letter no. 10-2011

URGENT

Dear Member Federations,

With regard to our Information Letter no. 02-2011 (last paragraph) and

certain requests from federations we want to point out once more and

refer to Art. 4 of our Championship Rules (which you find on our

website under “Rules”) that the yearly membership fee for our

confederation must be paid prior to the championships, in this case prior

to Klagenfurt.

Exceptionally we also accept your membership fee in cash in Klagenfurt

against receipt.

Best regards,

Max W.F. Geuter

General Secretary

General Secretariate

Postfach 1138

D-82 179 Groebenzell-Muenchen

                 Email: secretariate@eurofencing.info
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